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Granger-Taylor

Comment on behalf of Bloosmbury CAAC.

The roofline of this Telephone Exchange building is visible from several directions within the Conservation 

Area. The views along and across Euston Road are particularly sensitive and it is very good therefore that two 

existing antennae are to be removed from the NE corner. However, the proposed new equipment is much 

higher and we are worried about views of the rear of the building, along Endsleigh Gardens and down 

Endsleigh Street. Can they be lower and a less close to the edge of the roof?
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